
   

 
Notice of Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places 

October 2023 

Torfaen County Borough Council gives notice that a review of all polling districts and 

places in the borough is to be conducted. 

The Acting Returning Officer will comment on the suitability of polling stations within 

each polling district.  These will be available to view on the council’s website and at 

the Civic Centre, Pontypool, Torfaen, NP4 6YB. 

Electors within the authority may make a representation.   

The authority welcomes the views of all residents on the proposals, particularly 

disabled residents and anyone with expertise in accessibility issues. 

Persons or bodies making representations are asked to suggest alternative places 

that may be used as polling places. 

Residents can view the recommendations online by visiting the website: 

https://www.torfaen.gov.uk/en/AboutTheCouncil/Elections/Elections.aspx or by 

emailing voting@torfaen.gov.uk  

Alternatively, residents can visit Electoral Registration, Civic Centre, Pontypool, 

Torfaen, NP4 6YB 

The deadline for submission of representation is 4pm on 24th November 2023 

Timetable for review 

Publication of Notice and consultation document Monday  30th  October 2023 

Closing date for representations Friday 8th December 2023 

Consideration of all representations Monday 11th December  – 
Friday 15th December 2023 

Electoral Register published Friday 1st December 2023 

Council approves final scheme Tuesday 23rd January 2024  

Republish Electoral Register (if any new or 
amended polling districts are made) 

Thursday 1st February 2024 
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